Hall of Honor Committee – CPRS District 2 Minutes of September 16, 2014 Meeting Hagan Park Community Center

- 1. Chair Barry Trute called the meeting to order at 1:40pm. Committee members present: Sandy Kukola, Terry Jewell, Robert Goss, Judy Quattrin, Barbara Wackford, Debby Walker, Jack Harrison (Kelly Gonzales and Harry Halverstadt arrived later).
- 2. Barry distributed updated committee roster, and minutes of 8/19/14 meeting were approved (m/Terry, s/Robert)
- 3. Discussion was held about the Professional Leadership Award and the Legacy Category Award. Discussion centered on the purpose for each award and whether or not there is a duplication with other D-2 awards. Any changes in the HOH awards for FY 2015-16 should be made by 1/15/15. Sandy, Barbara and Robert will meet to discuss and make a recommendation to the Committee.
- 4. Barry reviewed the timeline for the 2015 HOH Awards Program. Robert Goss volunteered to, once again, be the banquet emcee which will likely be held on February 13th or 20th. (TBD at next HOH mtg)
- 5. Discussion was held about the proposed CSUS project to set up archives for District 2 professionals. Project update may be provided at next HOH mtg.
- 6. Barry announced that the Committee still needs a Social/Media volunteer.
- 7. Discussion was held about the pros and cons of holding the HOH banquet apart from the D-2 banquet. Sandy, Judy, Barry, and Kelly will try to meet with a D-2 rep and report back at our next meeting.
- 8. Barry reported on a letter received from To Hellman re:D-2 funding for HOH banquet.
 - Next HOH Committee Meeting 10/21/2014, 1:30pm Hagan Comm. Ctr Minutes prepared by Jack Harrison Recording Secretary